
WHY CAN’T I 
COME  IN WITH 

MY PET? 
CURBSIDE 
CHECK-IN 

AND OTHER 
COVID-19 

PROTOCOLS

*Modified from a published piece by New 
York State Veterinary Medical Society

We Understand That You Would Like to be 
With Your Pet in the Examination Room 

We enjoy having you there too. It’s much 
easier for us to talk to you directly about your 
pet’s health. However, right now it is highly 
recommended by the Minnesota Board of 
Animal Health and Minnesota Department 
of Health that we continue curbside intake 
and pickup of animals wherever practical to 
minimize the number of clients in waiting areas 
and exam rooms.* Modified social distancing 
measures will also be implemented as clinics 
slowly reopen. 

Although that creates a lot of extra work for our 
staff, we are committed to complying with these 
safety guidelines during the COVID-19 crisis, to 
protect our clients’ health and safety.

*Exceptions can be made in situations like 
euthanasia

ALTHOUGH THE VACCINE IS BEING DISTRIBUTED, COVID-19 CASES IN MINNESOTA 
ARE AT AN ALL-TIME HIGH, AND SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES ARE NEEDED TO 

HELP REDUCE THE SPREAD. 

We Are All in This Together 
 

We have have seen an increase in 
patients and are in need of your patience 

and understanding during these unprecedented 
times. Please book your visits out in advance 
and be understanding of implemented saftey 
measures.  
 

We don’t get to see you like we used to. But 
let’s work together to make your visit as easy as 
possible, using curbside visit protocols and social 
distanceing best practices. 


